
January 30, 1995

                               TAIPA Bulletin No. 10

To All Member Companies:

Form E-1 Requirements

This office was informed earlier this month, by several insurers, that the
Railroad Commission of Texas had changed their procedures in accepting the
form E-1 filing on Texas Automobile Insurance Plan Association assignments.
It appeared that the Commission was no longer accepting the form E-1 filings
for commercial vehicles with a GVW in excess of 26,000 pounds.  Since we
had not been officially notified of any change in procedures, we wrote to Mr.
Nim K. Graves at the Railroad Commission of Texas.

In response to our inquiry, we were advised that the Commission will accept an
E-1 filing for TAIPA assignments provided a notation is made on the form E-1
itself or by attachment of a separate letter, indicating that a form E or E-2,
confirming an excess policy up to 500 CSL, will follow.  In that case, the RRC
will hold the E-1 for a reasonable length of time, awaiting receipt of the form E
or E-2.  If neither is received, the RRC will not accept the form E-1, and will
return to the sender.

If you have any other questions, please contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

(Ms.) Margaret Alsobrook
Operations Manager
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